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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY, JANUARY 14, 2016 - 7:00 PM
DON  FEASTER   will provide the refreshments.

NOTES FROM OUR EMA COORDINATOR, DENNIS GRUVER
As we start year 2016, I would like to thank the members that took their time to assist with responses and events throughout this past year.  EMA is a team effort and I would ask each member to try and recruit new members that would increase the size of the team.  As I have asked for in the past, help is needed for Equipment Maintenance and operation, Building Maintenance, Lawn Care and many other task.

At this month's meeting, Greg will give a report on members available for the Swift Water Team and status of our water rescue equipment.  This year may be the year for high water as warmer temperatures have kept the snow away up to this time.  As we have seen in the past, our rain storms last longer and produce a much greater rainfall.  Let's be prepared.

On Sunday, December 27, 2015, I activated our unit when we had a power failure in the borough.  As indicated in our plan, the Light Tower was set up in the parking area next to the borough garage.  This provided light coverage for the two railroad crossings and the area in between including Montgomery Fire Station #13.

Our new borough radio frequency has been approved and the repeater equipment is on order.  This should be in operation before the first of February.  The Tuesday night test will be on the EMA frequency 155.220 only. 

Ryan is reprogramming the EMA radios at this time.  All should be ready to go when the repeater is placed in service.  The portable radios that have been returned have been charged, reprogrammed, labeled with the members name and number and placed in IMU-630 until such a time that the member is able to be more active or they are called for an activation or special event.

Let's have a good attendance for the first meeting of 2016.  We have a new member to vote on.
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